
 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Date: July 2nd, 2025  

Contact: Rep. Sequanna Taylor, 608-237-9111 

 

 

Rep. Sequanna Taylor Condemns Budget Cuts That Strip Critical Funding from 

Wisconsin Education 

 

Milwaukee, Wis – Today, Representative Sequanna Taylor (D–Milwaukee) released the 

following statement in response: 

“This budget is being sold as a win for education, but the truth is it leaves our public schools 

behind. Without an increase in general school aid, districts across Wisconsin—especially those 

serving low-income and underserved communities—will be forced to raise property taxes or 

make devastating cuts to staff, programs, and services. That’s not equity, that’s abandonment. 

“Every child deserves access to a fully funded classroom, regardless of their zip code. The lack 

of basic school aid increases creates a growing divide between wealthy and working-class 

districts, and it’s our students who pay the price. This is not the kind of future we should be 

handing to the next generation.” 
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